
 

   

 

  I draw to your attention the fact that when the following determination was made in 2002  

  It pre-dates the introduction of the Rural Numbering System for property addresses. Therefore the  

  Referral to “33 Cabbage Tree Road” is now known as “554 Cabbage Tree Road” Williamtown. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


